
VOLUNTEER OPPORTUNITY 

 

TUESDAY, JANUARY 24TH & 
WEDNESDAY, JANUARY 25TH, 
2017 

SANTA CLARA COUNTY 
HOMELESS CENSUS & SURVEY 
 

Do you want to make a difference in your community? Volunteer 
with your neighbors to help us understand homelessness in 
Santa Clara County. 
  

On Tuesday, January 24th and Wednesday, January 25th, Santa Clara 

County will be conducting our 2017 Point-in-Time Count to better 

understand the number of homeless individuals living throughout the 

county. We are in need of community volunteers to work alongside 

currently or previously homeless guides to count the number of homeless 

individuals they see across all areas of Santa Clara County. There will be a 

1-hour training to prepare you for the count, and you do not need any 

experience with homelessness. 

The data we collect will be combined with shelter and survey data to give 

us a valid, accurate snapshot of homeless individuals, youth, and families. 

The resulting data will also help secure Solano County’s funding for 

homeless services for the following year. 

 

Volunteer Locations 

will be in Gilroy, Palo 

Alto, San Jose, and 

Cupertino 

 

Volunteers must be 

over the age of 18 

and willing to attend 

a one-hour training 

 

Join us and make a 

difference in your 

community! 

 

5-6 Hour Total  

Time Commitment 

 IF YOU WOULD LIKE TO 

VOLUNTEER, PLEASE GO 

TO 

HTTPS://WWW.SURVEY
MONKEY.COM/R/2017SA

NTACLARAPIT 

INTERESTED IN MORE 
DETAILS & PARTICIPATING? 

Feel free to call Connie Chu, 
Applied Survey Research, at 

(408) 813-2419 

 
 

 


